
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 
 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

     Friday 21st March 2025 
Dear Parent /Carer, 
 

Year 6 Theatre Trip: Starlight Express, Troubadour Wembley Park Theatre – Wednesday 21st May 2025 
 

We are delighted to have secured group tickets to attend an evening performance of ‘Starlight Express’ at the new 
Troubadour Wembley Park Theatre, and invite Year 6 children to attend. 

Proposed 
event 

Where  Starlight Express, Troubadour Wembley Park Theatre 

 Time 5:00pm – drop off at school  
11:00pm – approx. arrival back at school 

 Collection  Please drop off and collect your child from their classroom. 
Children will not be allowed to walk home alone.  

 When Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 Cost £42.50 per child (to include return travel by coach and your child’s theatre ticket) 

Transport  Coach – pick up and drop off at school. 

Additional 
information 

Please ensure your child wears their school uniform polo shirt and jumper. They may wear their own 
choice of sensible trousers and shoes. A gentle reminder – no makeup is required. 
 
Your child may also bring a drink and snack in a plastic bag that can be easily thrown away. (No nuts, 
fizzy drinks, chewing gum or glass bottles please.) 
 
Children will not need money for this trip. Please leave all phones at home. Any brought in will be 
collected and left at school until the end of the trip.   
 
Members of school staff will escort the children; no parent helpers are required. 
 
Although school will be open as usual at 8.30am and staff will be in class as usual, the register will not 
close until 10am on Thursday 22nd May. This allows your child a later start to their day, if this is needed 
after a late night out at the theatre.  

Action 
required 

Please pay and give permission for your child to join this visit using the school Gateway by Friday 2nd 
May. If you would like to pay in more than one instalment please contact the office.   
 
It is important that replies are received by the deadline, so that a ticket can be reserved for your child. 
Please let us know if you do not want a ticket for your child.   

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 6 Team 
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